
 

 

 

Proposal to amend MCO 309‐61  
Operation of Parking Facilities 

 

• Would allow the City the option to hire our own staff to manage 
permanent parking structures, which currently is not allowed 
unless we cannot obtain reasonable terms and conditions with 
private contractors 

• More responsible and responsive oversight of our own parking 
professionals 

• Anticipate higher level of services to be provided by City staff 

• Estimated cost savings of $204,148/year 

 


